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Year 6 Leavers Awards 5 Barnabas

Outstanding Contribution to the Life of the School
1

Upholding the School Values Lillian Hulse
1
The Endeavour Award Tink Johnson and James Kiner
|
The Bennett cup for Bella Fisher

Optimism and Commitment
|

Eco Schools Award Danielle Williams
|
Greatest Overall Progress Sophie Merry and Lucas Britton
|
All Round Achievement Award Olivia Newman and Bertie Gynn
Achievement and Progress in Music George Chambers

|

Achievement and Progress in
Art and Design

!

Phoebe Smith

Achievement and Progress in Drama Xander Dellicompagni

Achievement and Progress in
Public Speaking

Lillian Mason




The Literary Award for Achievement and
Progress in English

———
Commitment to Reading
1
Achievement and Progress in Maths
——
Achievement and Progress in Science

Achievement and Progress in the Science,
Technology, Engineering and Maths

Achievement and Progress in Modern Foreign Languages
The Paul Coley Memorial Shield

P —
Achievement and Progress in Computing

|

Achievement and Progress in the Humanities

D

Madison Butt and Cole Ameh

Lottie Hatchett and Jack Banks

Jenson Whittall
Taylor Kenwrick

Mya Brown

Jazmine Tally

Riya Mathur

Poppy Bufton

Favour Adams

Kian Fenson

Liana Mathews

Andrew Warrington

Lucas Pugh
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Come and enjoy a free
“’E’P meal with your family!

Whether you're
feeding little tummies
or just Fancy a chat,
we've got a seat at
the table For you.

Everyone is welcome -
no need to book,
just turn up!

Tasty food and friendly
funhmf-w

() Every Thursday
at 5:30pm

. ©) Tolladine Hub
Rowan Avenue
Worcester
WR4 95QW

food?tle m;a ukNI 020?? 292 775 Ear aP '
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é‘x ﬁ What a show! We were wowed by our

Tha nk you to our talent show in school this week. From
diabolo skills to country dancing,

singing and performance poetry, it
Introducing Araminta 3 was superb to see so many children

Holdoff Belisha Beacon puttlng themselves forward.
’ Through our work in oracy we are

and Simone Towell who S _ ; |
gave superb feedback and ."_'_z_;geelng the confidence of our children
e < grow and grow andwe are very
proud of the performers - do we
Ll have future stars in the making?
Congratulations to Maisieann in Year
3, who performed one of our I-Sing
Pop songs amazingly well and The
Fighters from Year 4 who sang and

‘danced their way to a
~__ .~ \winning position! %
- S@<
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Year

Year

Year

Year

Year

Year

Progress and Achievement Summer Term 2024

Reading

Olivia Webb
Arlo Ahmed

Harry Bayer
Clover Brennan

Albie Ford
Felicity Galvin

Millie Dodgson-Matty
Leo Evans

Ayo Babatunde
Rosie Luton

Lola Howden
Mavis Griffin

Zara Edwards
Melisa Andei

Stars of the Term:

Richmond Okechukwu
River Wilson

Freya Suthard-Batty
Freddie Bird

Ella Newell
Ava Butt

Abbie Sibley
Kenza Kareem

Macie Bennett
Ned Collison-Gammon

Lucas Wilson
Miley Hewlett

Tiffany Harding
Reuben Fletcher

Amelie Bahnsen
Isaac Quadling

Jake Sibley
Vinnie Lake

Sonny Dymow-Keyte
Elias Ameh

Cooper Macintyre

Mia Dyson

Imogen Shallcross
Lois Powell

Lilly-Mai Heeks
Frankie Hollings

Kyle Atkinson
Jack Anderson

o
(EARNING)
.

"

Other foundation
subjects

Theo Nicholls (PSHE)
Felix Williams (Art)

Leo Santoro (Science)
Thea Abraham (Art)

Alfie Howden (Oracy)

Thomas Chambers (Science)

Ruby Taylor (Oracy)

Oliver Broomfield (Music)

Arabella Hulston (School Values)
Poppy Sparrey (Geography)

Jeremiah Lord (History)
Darcy Tout (PSHE)

Gracie Markham (History)
Lillie Evans (Drama)
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As well as celebrating the wide and varied achievements of our Year 6 Leavers, enjoying an incredible production at
Bishop Perowne High School, St. Barnabas Has Got Talent and, holding our Star of the Term special assembly, we say

goodbye and thank you some fantastic staff this week.

Mrs Webb and Miss Moroney both finish today, we have loved having them as part of our school team. We will miss them
both and look forward to hearing how they are getting on in their new adventures. We know that they have been a
positive influence on so many children, as class teachers and also in the wide range of extra curricular activities
supported with or led. A special mention must go to Mrs Webb, who has been an exceptional music lead and organised
some fantastic choir trips. Highlights are singing with Armonico Consort at The Royal Albert Hall, Malvern Theatre and
Worcester Cathedral. Young Voices in Birmingham; Gotta Sing! at Redditch Theatre. She has also carried on from the
great work done by Mrs Penwarden to support and encourage children to learn a wide range of musical instruments and
organised music assemblies and Rocksteady concerts. The incredible Year 6 Performances, co-led this year with Mrs
Smith and last year with Mrs Spence, have been exceptional and her background in performing arts has been so helpful in
inspiring and teaching the children to perform with confidence. She has also been a superb class teacher.

We are all grateful to them for their dedication and hard work and wish them well as they move on.

Please take a minute to read the names of the MANY children who have won awards this week and also to reflect on the
achievements, experiences and opportunities that your children have enjoyed this academic year.

We are proud of, and value, every child in our school for their many individual personalities, talents, attributes and
abilities. Everyone has something to bring to our world.

We are proud of and value every staff member for the same reason. Our team regularly go over and above what is
expected because they believe in our community and want each child to have positive, healthy and purposeful
experiences and to learn from the times when things don’t go as planned!

We look forward to seeing most of you back in September, some of you at Holiday Club in August. For those we say
goodbye to, children, parents and staff, thank you for your support and commitment to our community and we wish you a
great future ahead.

On behalf of all of the staff, a
huge thank you for the many
lovely gifts, cards and messages
at the end of a busy term.

We appreciate it!

To our fantastic PTA Friends for all the
many exciting events and opportunities.
A short report of the funds raised and
how these have been spent will be
shared after the summer holidays.




